
David I. Poch Barrister                                            tel. (613) 264-0055   fax (613) 264-2878 

 
 

 

1649 Old Brooke Road, Maberly, Ontario K0H 2B0                                  e-mail: dpoch@eelaw.ca 
 

07 June 2010 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319 

2300 Yonge Street, 27
th

 Floor 

Toronto, ON 

M4P 1E4 

 

 

 

Dear Ms Walli: 

 

 

Re:  EB-2010-0182 Union 2010 DSM Input Assumptions 

 

 

GEC is satisfied with Union’s filing and proposal in this matter. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

David Poch 

 

All parties 


